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Dental Screening 
 
This year, unfortunately dental screenings will no longer be taking place on school sites however, the NHS  strongly encour-
age parents and carers to make an appointment with the NHS Community Dental Service, where a wider range of options 
and treatment are available, alongside a more person centred approach to the dental assessment. Information booklets and 
referral forms have gone home with your child. For more information send an email to: kch-tr.palsdh@nhs.net 

Allergies 

We would like to remind all families that we are a nut-free school.  We have pupils with severe nut allergies and we ask 
that both staff and pupils do not bring anything onto site that contains nuts.  Please do check the ingredients of pupils’ 
packed lunches before they bring them in.   

We also ask families to alert us if there is any fish in a pupils pack lunch.  We have staff and students who are allergic to fish, 
especially when it is heated or cooked.  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Dates for your Diary 
 
· Black History Month: 1st October 2024 

· Inset Day: Friday 25th October 2024 

· Autumn Half Term:  Monday 28th October 2024 to Friday 1st November 2024 

· Parents Evening: Monday 11th November 2024 

· Children In Need:  Friday 15th November 2024 

· Last day of Autumn term:  Friday 20th December 2024 

Please click the link below 
to access the survey 
 
Parent/carers views on 
careers guidance 
(ucl.ac.uk)   
 
 

Spa Bermondsey NewsleƩer 

Head of School: Georgina Quigley September 2024 

Welcome to our monthly newsleƩer, keeping you up to date on all the events and acƟviƟes at Spa Bermondsey. 

We have had another fantasƟc start to the new academic year and our new pupils in KS3 have seƩled in really well.  

Our Key Stage Leads  Headteachers (Anna in KS3, Cherise in KS5 and Natasha in KS4) led our Welcome Mornings 
this month.  Don’t worry if you weren’t able to make it—our Parents Evening is on  Monday 11th November  

 Dates for your diary are included in this newsleƩer and you can always check our website for the most up to date 
informaƟon.  

I am really looking forward to the year ahead and know our pupils are going to achieve great things!  

Georgina 

CelebraƟng success 

We celebrated the success of our Jack Petchey  winners in September as they aƩended a celebraƟon 
evening to collect their medals.  Hosted by the Mayor of Southwark, our pupils received their medals and 
had their citaƟons read out to a packed crowd.  It was lovely to recognise the success of our pupils and to 
see how proud they were to collect their medals.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We are in the process of selecƟng our Autumn Jack Petchey award winners.  Staff and students are think-
ing about which students they’d like to nominate for the award—for those who have made impressive 
progress or have supported the school community.  The winners are able to choose how to spend £300 to 
benefit their class or the school as a whole.  Last year we bought music equipment, sensory equipment 
and took classes on enrichment trips with our grant money.    
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